
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August Club Night  

The August club night on the 5th was a return visit to the Kingfisher Fish Bar at Walcott for a takeaway 

supper eaten on the sea wall whilst observing social distancing. There was a good turnout of members and 

it was nice to see some for the first time since lockdown.  

The fish bar was really busy with quite a long queue snaking 

around the building, and with the closing time fast 

ŀǇǇǊƻŀŎƘƛƴƎ L ǿŀǎ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ L ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƎŜǘ Ƴȅ ŎƻŘ ŀƴŘ 

ŎƘƛǇǎΗ IƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ L ƴŜŜŘƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǿƻǊǊƛŜŘ ŀǎ 5ŀǾƛŘ ƘŀŘ ǇǊŜ-

ordered our meals and before long our names were being 

called out to come and collect the excellent fish and chips 

from the serving hatch. We found some space on the sea 

wall and caught up with everyone as we ate our meals.   

Thanks go to David for organising and nice evening. 

AAuugguusstt   22002200  



2nd September 2020 - Club Night  

The September club night will be a visit to the Basecamp bar/café at 

Clippesby Hall. If members wish to eat there is a wide selection of 

gourmet burgers and speciality pizzas available - for the menu 

please visit the Basecamp webpage - 

https://www.clippesbyhall.com/portfolio-items/basecamp/.  

²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ƳŜŜǘ ŀǘ [ŀǘƘŀƳΩǎ ŎŀǊ ǇŀǊƪΣ tƻǘǘŜǊ IŜƛƎƘŀƳΣ ŦƻǊ ŀ сǇƳ ǎǘŀǊǘΣ 

for the short run to Clippesby Hall. There is no need to let David 

know you intend going but if you have any queries please contact 

him on 07593180766. 

 

 

Sunday Run Out to Whitwell Station, 16 th  August 2020  

August saw David organise another Sunday run out. We met up at Wroxham, (or actually Hoveton  if 

you want to be pedantic) but not in our usual Royôs car park, which was unexpectedly closed. Once 

David was sure that everyone coming was present, and not parked up somewhere else, we set off, 

following the Johnsons along some great roads towards A yl sham, Reepham and finally our first stop at 

Whitwell Station.   

After a well deserved coffee and cake, we were given a very informative tour of the engine shed and 

yard by a young man who works full time at the North Norfolk Railway, but also repairs the eng ines at 

Whitwell Station in his spare time -  that is serious dedication to  the preservation of historic railways.  

After the tour we made our way to the White Horse at Crostwick, where we enjoyed a very nice meal in 

the patio area.  

Many thanks go to Da vid for organising another great day out in these strange times.  

  

 

https://www.clippesbyhall.com/portfolio-items/basecamp/


 

Glemham Classic Car Show 6th September 

Those members who have booked to attend our first classic car show of the year at Glemhan Hall, please meet at 

Morrisons car park Beccles, for a 9am departure. 5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ȅƻǳǊ ǇŀǎǎΗ Any queries please contact David.  

 

 

NNCVC St Georges Day Run 6th September  

¢ƘƻǎŜ ƴƻǘ ŀǘǘŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ DƭŜƳƘŀƳ /ƭŀǎǎƛŎ /ŀǊ {Ƙƻǿ Ƴŀȅ ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ bb/±/Ωǎ {ǘ DŜƻǊƎŜΩǎ 5ŀȅ /ƭŀǎǎƛŎ 

Vehicle Run to Holkham Hall has been rescheduled to the same day. There are quite strict social distancing 

precautions in place so please contact Bob Smith or Christine Sparrow at the NNCVC for more details - 

https://nncvc.org.uk/index.html. 

 

Update from Our Sponsored Guide Dogs Coco and Cooper 
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